
Our reference:   12143 EIR 
 
29 June 2017 
 
Dear Mr Wilde, 

 
Thank you for your request of 23 June 2017 in which you asked for the following information.  
Please find our response to your questions below in bold: 
 

 Is the council's set of Tree Preservation Orders (TPOs) indexed in digital form? 
 

Oxfordshire County Council does not make Tree Preservation Orders (TPO); this is a 
District Council function in Oxfordshire.  
 
You may like to contact them via the following links: 

Oxford City Council - 
http://www.oxford.gov.uk/PageRender/decVanilla/Freedom_of_information_occw.htm 

Cherwell District Council - http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1519 

South Oxfordshire District Council -   http://www.southoxon.gov.uk/about-
us/contact-us/requesting-information/freedom-information 

Vale of White Horse District Council -   http://www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/about-
us/contact-us/requesting-information/freedom-information 

West Oxfordshire District Council – http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/about-the-
council/information-data/foi-environmental-information/ 

 

 If so, please may I have a copy of all the data relating to TPOs from any databases you 
hold regarding them. One or more CSV exports would be ideal. 

 
Oxfordshire County Council is provided information relating to TPO’s from all 
District Council’s and we do hold this data in a digital format.  Please find attached 
Excel spreadsheet titled ‘12143 EIR TRO log – June 2017.xlsx’. 

 
 
Internal review 
If you are dissatisfied with the service or response to your request you can ask for an internal 
review as follows: 
 

 Contact the Complaints & Freedom of Information team in Law & Governance :  
foi@oxfordshire.gov.uk  

 Use the online complaints form on our website: www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/complaints   

 Write to the Complaints & Freedom of Information team at the FREEPOST address:  
 
Corporate Complaints Team 
Oxfordshire County Council 
FREEPOST (RTLL-ECKS-GLUA)  
Oxford OX1 1YA 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal 
to the Information Commissioner at:  
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The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF.  
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website:  https://ico.org.uk 
 
Please let me know if you have further enquiries. I would be grateful if you could use the reference 
number given at the top of this email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Hugh Potter 
Team Leader – Area Stewardship Hub 
Email:  hugh.potter@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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